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Dearne South Community Board 

Prospect Road Community Centre 

10th December 

12noon 

 

1. Present: 

Andy Cole (Chair) Alan George, Terry Waltan, Ian Chappel, Tina Smith, Cllr Brook 

2. Apologies: 

Cllr Sixsmith, Cllr Noble 

3. Notes & Matters arising  

The meeting requested that Glyn Staves be sent a letter of appreciation for all the 

hard work he and his men had carried out throughout the Dearne. 

4. Budget / Treasures update 

The meeting was informed that the £3,000 funding had been requested from the 

DWB instead of the Ward Alliance Funding due to the matching with volunteer hours. 

5. Action Planning 

The group asked for advice on how to complete the Action and Monitoring table, Ian 

gave his view and offered to circulate a copy of what he produces to the rest of the 

Board members.  The group asked if there could be a dedicated meeting to discuss 

the table and also address the results of the self-assessment questionnaires. It was 

agreed that the next meeting would be dedicated to the two subjects. 

6. Community Projects 

The meeting was informed that regarding the event in St Andrews Square 

• St Andrews Hall had been booked 

• A Carol service would take place in the hall from 3pm 

• Cllr Brook will be baking 

• Cllr Brook produced posters and distributed them 

The meeting asked: 

• Why the event planning meeting had not been arranged.  

Due to illness the meeting asked if it would be prudent to cancel the Christmas event 

Cllr Brook said she would enquire and feed back to the meeting. 
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The group requested that separate event planning meetings be arranged the first of 

which will be held on the 3rd June 2015. 

7. A.O.B  

The Kiln the training for using the Kiln will take place in Bristol; the meeting 

requested that local colleges be contacted to enquire if there would be the possibility 

of training locally. 

The meeting was informed that there was no one at present that wanted to attend 

the training. 

The meeting requested that enquires are made to establish the cost of a skip for 

contaminated waste to be sited on the Highgate dump it site. 

8. Date and Time of next meeting  

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 11th February 2015 at Prospect Road 

Community Centre. 

 


